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 Welcome to the November issue of the St. Patrick’s School 

newsletter. Lots has been going on this month. Trips out have 

been a big favourite and everyone has been very busy. Here 

are just a few of the activities from some of the classes.  

Class Bluebell celebrated Emily’s 

birthday, went to Leisure Max, and 

did a little bit of dancing.  

 

It was construction month in 

Class Daisy this month. They 

also managed to chill with a 

movie. 



Class Sunflower went horse riding, 

have been having sensory play and 

have been relaxing and reading. 

Class Sunflower also celebrat-

ed a birthday. This month it 

was  John‘s birthday. He was 6. 

Class Rowan helped put together 

some shoe boxes for the shoe box 

appeal. They also went out on the 

bus and played in the playground. 



Class Holly went to Secret Valley and 

got to look at and hold the animals. 

Class Saplings were working on 

Road Safety. Here they are 

dressed in the high-viz vests out 

for a walk.  

Class Poppy were having fun 

with food colourings as part of 

Science week, and they also 

got out to the park. 

Classes Sycamore and Elm 

have been busy this 

month. Both went bowling 

to Leisure Max and Class 

Elm went out for a walk up 

Vinegar Hill. 



Class Hawthorn worked on experiments during 

Science Week and they also went on a trip to 

Johnstown Castle. 

Class Lilac have been very busy this 

month. They have been working in 

the classroom and playing outside. 



Class Lilac also went horse riding, and had a 

great time by the look of things.  

The Green School’s Committee has asked 

that the Christmas holidays be the last 

collection time for bottle tops. The 

school has collected boxes and boxes  of 

tops and is now looking to find some-

where to store them. There might be a 

solution thanks to Mick Sinnott the care-

taker. He has volunteered a space in his 

store room! So could you please continue 

to collect the tops over the holidays but 

stop once school returns in January. The 

next move will be to design some pic-

tures using the tops. Watch this space for 

more information! 

They have also asked that the following illustra-

tions be sent home so that the children can fol-

low waste and recycling initiatives at school. If 

you can, please use them to label recycling and 

waste bins at home. This will reflect what is go-

ing on in school, and will aid understanding and 

reinforce good habits. Many thanks for helping 

with this project and for all your efforts in col-

lecting so many bottle tops.  




